
Why participate?

• Young people are encouraged to take the 
lead on Plastic Clever Schools work

• Opportunity to network with other schools 
and learn about their environmental work

• Ideal for eco-teams 

• Work for your Plastic Clever Schools award 
will also support your Eco-Schools Green 
Flag award application

Plastic Clever Schools Conference 2023

To book your place please complete the eForm or contact Laura on 
Laura.Barke@leicester.gov.uk

We are pleased to announce the first ever 
Plastic Clever Schools Conference here in 
Leicester City! The conference has been 

designed to support schools in starting on 
their Plastic Clever Schools Journey. 

Book now to avoid disappointment!

School commitments before attending:

• Complete a litter pick in school grounds 

• Complete the Plastic Clever Schools audit to 
understand more about plastic waste in your 
school

• Register for FREE on the Plastic Clever Schools 
website

This free event is open to all schools in Leicester 
and schools in the Lionheart Trust and St Thomas 
Aquinas CMAT. Schools must be registered on the 
Plastic Clever Schools website before the event. 

Further details will be provided on booking.

Friday 21 April 
9:30am – 2:30pm

City Hall, Charles Street, Leicester

The Plastic Clever Schools conference will provide 
students with an opportunity to learn more about 
the problems with single use plastic and reflect on 

plastic use in their school. There will be guest
speakers and a chance to complete activities

throughout the day, working towards your Plastic 
Clever Schools award.

The conference is open to primary and secondary
students. Schools are invited to bring up to 15 

students. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=cdYz4ZCnbUan9UtTXt75T1Y7T5SZsnxMtkRjgmoIBOhUM0RQR1YzR0Y5WllLVklTQTBSN1lXOFpEOC4u
mailto:Laura.Barke@leicester.gov.uk?subject=Plastic%20Clever%20Schools

